Dr. Brigid Collins, Superintendent
Andes Central School
85 Delaware Avenue, Andes, New York

Robin White
Elementary Teacher, Andes Central School

March 26, 2025

Dear Dr. Collins,

It is with a heavy heart that | share my plans to retire from Andes Central School as of
June 28, 2025. | have truly loved working here as an Elementary Teacher for the last 21
years, and I'm honored to finish my career here.

I want to thank you and Chris Aguirre for your support during my tenure at ACS . During
my time here, I've been fortunate to work with several generations of students, providing
not just instruction in every elementary subject, but also offering guidance, support and
mentorship to my students. | will always think back fondly on my time here at Andes CS.
Retiring will be a bittersweet moment for me, but after 30 years as an educator, | feel |
am ready to take this step.

Thank you again for your tireless support and thoughtful guidance of Andes Central
School. We are lucky to have you at the helm.

Sincerely,

Robin White
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